
P&F contacts:

Chairperson - 

Quincy Matambanadzo

liwarapfpresidentgmail.com

Vice chairperson -

Jonathon Egan

liiwarpfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer - 

Andrea Finneran

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

LADs Committee

lliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings

lliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

Secretary - 

Leanne Winnan

liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to

the P&F secretary.

F A M I L Y  M A T T E R S

Colour run:  Fri 26 July

P&F meeting: Tue 23 July 7pm

Parents night: Sat 10 August 6:30pm

Dearest Liwara Families,
The P&F has some fun events ahead this term, along with
important planning for the Fair in term 4. Please consider getting
involved where you can! More information to follow soon
regarding the Parents Night, always a highlight on the school
calendar. Keep your eyes peeled for more info soon!
Wish you all a blessed and joyful Term 3.

 

P&F Meetings 
are held every 
term in weeks

2 and 7 at 7pm

in the Liwara

Hall. All are

invited to

attend.

Upcoming events:

Don't forget the
Colour Run on 26 July


